
 
 
      

        
 
Another busy week here at Clutton. On Tuesday we welcomed Reverend Guy into school to lead our 
assembly all about Shrove Tuesday and Easter.   

 
All the classes then took it in turns to eat 
pancakes in the sunshine which were 
cooked beautifully over the fire in the forest 
school area by our wonderful Forest School 
leaders Fran and Lorraine. We are so lucky 
to have such skilled and passionate staff 
who go the extra mile for our children.  
 

Pancake day at Clutton is one of the memorable events that children will remember for years to come.  
A huge thank you to Fran and Lorraine for cooking nearly 200 delicious pancakes! 

 
Then yesterday we celebrated  
World Book Day……. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you so much to the PTFA and all their helpers for the fantastic book swap and cake sale they 
organised after school yesterday.  Some very happy children went home with lots of new books. 

 



 
 
      

        
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
A huge thank you to Jenny Bush who kindly bought the 
school a box of programmable mice robots. Programming is 
an important computing skill which can be taught in Primary 
School, and Jenny’s generous donation means that we now 
have enough mice robots to teach a whole class. 

 
 

 
We look forward to welcoming you all tomorrow at 2pm for our annual Clutton Bulb Show where you will 
be able to see all of the childrens’ art work, writing and horticultural entries as well as having a cup of 
tea and cake. Everyone at Clutton has been busy this week preparing the children’s writing and art work 
- it really is a treat not to be missed!  
Reminder - any further entries can be dropped off at the school between 10 and 11am tomorrow.  Please 
ensure that each entry is clearly named. 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
 
 
 

Easter Olympics 
 
 

The Easter Olympics are back!!!   
This is a sponsored event organised by the PTFA. 

Children will be taking part in 3 Easter themed sporting 
events - Bunny Hop Obstacle Course, Egg Dash Relay 

and the Carrot Throw -  
during the week beginning 24th March.   

Every child taking part will win an easter egg.   
Please look out for sponsor forms which will be sent 
out next week.  The more money raised, the more 

exciting opportunities we can organise for the children.  
 

There will be a special prize for the individual that 
raises the most money. 

 
 

 



 
 
      

        
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Certificates of the week 
Head Teacher Awards 

 
 
 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the  Head 
Teacher’s Award this week:  Phoebe, Lottie, Teddy, Harrison, 
Elizabeth and Aaron. 
 
 
 

 
 
Doodle Maths 

 
The children with the most stars in their class 
this week are:  
Doodle Maths - Sophie, Coralie, Darcie, Ella, 
Pippa, Zander, Nina, Ida, Johannes, Millie and 
Imogen. 
Doodle Tables - Rory, Elizabeth, Livie, Dillon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notices 
 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
  
 
 

 



 
 
      

        
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


